Dear Customer’
We are writing to inform you about planned roadworks
and upgrades to the electricity infrastructure in your

area.
Details of the planned roadworks:

e Start Date: Thursday 4th April 2024
¢ End Date: Tuesday 9th April 2024

® | ocation: La Rigondaine, Grouville
oadworks: Excavation works

Will | be able to access my property? Yes. During the
works, access to properties wil remallin uninterrupted,

and businesses will operate as usual.

We aim to minimise disruption and complete tasks
promptly. We apologise for any inconvenience
and appreciate your understanding.

ou have any concerns or require further
rmation, please do not hesitate to contact our

If%/
info
customer care team on 01534 505460

® Purpose of the
necessary for us to provide a new electrical supply.
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<*Z> Jersey Electricity plc

Inspiring a zero carbon future




